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1% Parent & Family Engagement Budget Parent Input Summary

Jonesboro Middie School distributed the 1% Parent & Family Engagement Budget Input to parents on
Tuesday, October 8, 2019 at 3:00pm-4:00 pm and Thursday, October 10, 2019 9:00am-10:00am. A 1%
Parent & Family Engagement Budget Input meeting was sent home on, October 8, 2019. A survey link was
placed on the school website to give parents the opportunity to provide input. Copies of the 1% Parent &
Family Engagement Budget Input were placed in the Parent & Family Resource Center, Room 204 on
Tuesday, October 8, 2019. Additional surveys were sent home with students on October 15t & Qctober
22nd_ !

During our input meetings, parents were given the opportunity to complete the 1% Parent & Family
Engagement Budget Input form. Parents were informed that we have $4,040.00 in the Title | -1% Parent &
Family Engagement Budget for the 2019-2020 school year. Parents provided their input about proposed
ways that the 1% Parent & Family Engagement Budgst funds will be used during the 2018-2020 school
year for parent & family engagement materials, supplies.

92% of parent input that was received, indicated that parents agreed with having a district parent
coordinator who is a liaison for them and provides family engagement opportunities at the school. Parents
and family members have asked for a place at the school where they could meet and learn how to better
support their child’s learning. Parents and family members asked for more academic resources on how to
help their child at home. Parents and family members would like to have a workshop on helping their child
with math and literacy. Parents and family members requested supplemental materials to assist their child
at home. Based on the input from Jonesboro Middle School's parents, we will continue utilizing the Title |
fund to purchase parent & family engagement materials, supplies, and resources to support parents use
with their students at home.

Jonesboro Middle School has used the 1% funds to purchase supplemental materials such as: Parent &
Family Engagement Materials, Supplies, Printing and Parent & Family Engagement Books/Periodicals-Non
text. Based on our parent's responses and agreement of use of Title | funds, we will conduct workshops to
provide parents with materials and tools to assist the children at home. If you have additional questions or
concerns about utilization of our Title I- 1% funds to support and promote parent & family engagement at
Jonesboro Middle School, contact Mr. Rodney Jordan, School Principal at 678-610-4331 or send email to
redney.jordan@clayton k12.ga.us.
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